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MESSAGE TO ACHSM – AOTEAROA MEMBERS  
 

 

WINTER 2022  
 

Welcome to the ACHSM – Aotearoa  
Winter Newsletter  
ACHSM – Aotearoa National Council 

acknowledges the significant 

contribution members are making in 

this very challenging Winter season.  

Thank you for your leadership – 

leadership and management skill and 

expertise has never been more 

essential.  

We also welcome the new health 

entities Te Whatu Ora and Te Aka 

Whai Ora and look forward to being a  

contributing partner in this exciting 

time of transformation.   
  

ACHSM – Aotearoa has a new 
LinkedIn Group  
Please join our just launched LinkedIn 
Group for ACHSM – Aotearoa.  

Click on the link below: 
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/92
13286/  
Check out also the new video 

promoting ACHSM – Aotearoa. 

ACHSM Aotearoa-video-
YouTube_2022.mp4  

 

 

Fellowship Programme 2022  

We are delighted to have four 

fellowship candidates for 2022 who are 

well progressed with their learning set 

programme coordinated by Jagpal 
Benipal.  If you are interested in the 

fellowship programme for 2023, please 

contact either Jagpal or me for further 

information: Jagpal Benipal PhD, 021 

807 982, 

Jagpal.benipal@waikatodhb.health.nz  

  

Welcome to New Members  
A very warm welcome to our new 

College members – please contact us 

on aotearoa@ACHSM.org.au  if you 

have any questions.  We are delighted 

to have you on board.  

 

College Activity 
Journal Club: Last Wednesday of 
the month, 4.30-5.30pm – please 

contact the Journal Club convenor 

Veronique Gibbons if you would 
like to present at Journal Club, or 

if you know of a colleague who 
would be interested in presenting.  

Veronique.Gibbons@waikatodhb.

health.nz  
 

Mentorship and Certification: Please let 

us know if you are interested in either 

of these programmes for 2023.  More 

information is available on the ACHSM 

website.  The Aotearoa Branch tailors 

these to the NZ context.  

  

Congress, Perth WA, 21-23 Sept 
2022 
We encourage members to consider 

attending the Congress in Perth.  This is 

a valuable opportunity to build your 

international network and to hear from 

a wide range of speakers.  We are 

pleased to announce that the Aotearoa 

speakers for the two international 

plenary panels will be Ailsa Claire, 

interim Lead Workforce Taskforces, Te 

Whatu Ora, Workforce Plenary session; 

and Dr Peter Watson, interim Chief 

Advisor, Medical, Te Whatu Ora, for the 

Health Systems plenary panel.   

 

Together we advocate, grow, and 
inspire health leaders for better health 
outcomes for all in Aotearoa 
 

Ngā mihi nui 
CATHERINE COONEY, PRESIDENT  

 aotearoa@ACHSM.org.au    
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